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The State of Maine cannot allow our public lands to be leased out to the highest bidder. We 
are in a unprecedented climate crisis and unless we preserve and protect the environment 
that provides us all with the air we breathe and the water we drink, we undermine the 
well-being of entire
planet and all beings who have the privilege to live here.  


